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Branding 

 

 

We continued with our branding process and we 

already decided what kind of style we are using 

for our logo and other visual applications. 

 

Meeting with Sam 

 

We had a meeting with Sam French who is going 

to be the director of the performance. We got 

some valuable insights on his directing style as 

well as a better understanding of his schedule, 

Meeting with John 

 

We had meeting with John Dessler. He gave us 

very good advice on how he envision the projects 

and from his perspective how we should approach 

the challenges of this projects. 

Mockups UI 

 

Base on what we saw in the Science Center, 

Simon did a first version of a potential UI.  

Visit Lab 

 

At the end of the week we did a visit to the lab. 

There we had a small workshop on Blender as 

well as an informal meeting with Garth to solve 

doubts. 

"It is the essence of 

genius to make use of 

the simplest ideas." -  

Charles Peguy  
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Science Center!! 
This week went to the Carnegie Science Center 

to visit one of their Robots which has a very 

interesting user interface to do puppetry and 

create live performances. We took photos and 

notes and we got pretty good insights about how 

this kind of robot works. 

 

 

 

Logo and Brand 

Coming Soon!! 


